
Assessment Notification 
 

  
 
 

 
During January, February and March, school staff will administer the 
ACCESS for ELLs (Assessing Comprehension and Communication in 
English State-to-State for English Language Learners).  The ACCESS for 
ELLs will be administered to all students identified as Limited English 
Proficient enrolled in Kindergarten through Grade 12.  This annual spring 
assessment is required to meet NCLB Title III provisions for Limited English 
Proficient students.  It is used to monitor student progress in speaking, 
listening, reading and writing English.  Teachers and administrators use 
this assessment to improve instruction.     
 
Each family will receive a Parent Notification Letter that includes the 
student’s ACCESS test results.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Karen Lair. 
         
 

Thank you for your support! 


